
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Willie Gallagher 
29 August 2007 08:23 
Steven Bell 
RE: Due Dilligence on MUDFA contract 

Sorry - I just spilled coffee on my hand, no inference in anyway concerning Sharon. 

Willie 

From: Steven Bell 
Sent: 29 August 2007 08:21 
To: Willie Gallagher 
Subject: RE: Due Dilligence on MUDFA contract 

I would delete that in case it is FOISA'd 

Steven Bell 
Engineering and Procurement Director 

tie Limited 
19 Haymarket Yards 
Edinburgh 
EH12 5BH 
Tel: 
Fax:+44 
Email: steven.bell@tie.ltd.uk 
Web: www.tie.ltd.uk 
For more information on Transport Edinburgh go to:-www_Jrnn_S.QQl:1::~dinb_mgh_._Qrg.JJk 

From: Willie Gallagher 
Sent: 29 August 2007 08:20 
To: Steven Bell 
Subject: RE: Due Dilligence on MUDFA contract 

Oh dear!!!! 

From: Steven Bell 
Sent: 29 August 2007 08:19 
To: Willie Gallagher 
Subject: RE: Due Dilligence on MUDFA contract 

Principally Sharon Fitzgerald from DLA 

Steven Bell 
Engineering and Procurement Director 

tie Limited 
19 Haymarket Yards 
Edinburgh 
EH12 5BH 
Tel:~ 
Fax:+44 (0) 131 622 8301 
Email: steven.bell@tie.ltd.uk 
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Web: www.tie.ltd.uk 
For more information on Transport Edinburgh go to:-www.transport-edinburgh.org.uk 

From: Willie Gallagher 
Sent: 29 August 2007 08: 18 
To: Steven Bell 
Subject: RE: Due Dilligence on MUDFA contract 

Which of the legal advisors were involved in drafting the contract? 

From: Steven Bell 
Sent: 29 August 2007 08:17 
To: Willie Gallagher; Graeme Bissett (external contact) 
Subject: RE: Due Dilligence on MUDFA contract 

OK. I will follow up with Graeme Bisset. 

Steven 

Steven Bell 
Engineering and Procurement Director 

tie Limited 
19 Haymarket Yards 
Edinburgh 
EH12 5BH 
Tel: 
Fax: 
Email: steven.bell@tie.ltd.uk 
Web: www.tie.ltd.uk 
For more information on Transport Edinburgh go to:-www.transport-edinburgh.org.uk 

From: Willie Gallagher 
Sent: 29 August 2007 08: 15 
To: Graeme Bissett (external contact); Steven Bell 
Subject: Due Dilligence on MUDFA contract 

Given the experience of SDS, would it be worth setting up a work-shop with the appropriate legal and commercial 
personnel to walk-us through the detail of the MUDFA contract so that we are all clear on content and dispute 
resolution. We must ensure that we manage it properly - statement of the obvious but we have failed in the past. 
Also, we should perhaps build a monthly statement of compliance in our monthly report to TPD - no issues or actions 
would be an acceptable response but it ensures that we keep he focus current. 

Willie 
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